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From: Omar Khan

Sent: 30 May 2013 13:57
To: Planning

Subject: Demolition application

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Orange

Conor McDonagh,

Planning Services,

London Borough of Camden,
Town Hall,

Argyle Street,

London WCIH 8ND

Reference: Application 2013/2482/P (The Castle, 147 Kentish Town Rd NW1 8PB)

I object to the application to demolish this building. It’s outrageous that this building can be

knocked down at all and especially that no designs have been put forward to replace it. Ifit’'s
demolished and nothing is built straight away it might just become another overgrown, ugly,
vacant site like the one by Kentish Town Lock.

Omar Khan




